SANDHILL RIVER WATERSHED DISTRICT
December 7, 1964
Meeting held in the County Engineer’s office, all members of board present. Channel
maintenance problems were discussed. It was decided to hire the brush cut from the west end of the
channel.
Bills were discussed and ordered paid.

Supervisors’ salaries were paid.

Amiel W. Randel, Secretary



